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the impact on smaller businesses in developing countries and the implications for
infrastructure, entrepreneurship, skills, competition, data flows, data
protection, taxation and other relevant policies.
World Englishes Rajend Mesthrie 2008-06-19 The spread of English around the world
has been and continues to be both rapid and unpredictable. World Englishes: The
Study of New Linguistic Varieties deals with this inescapable result of
colonisation and globalisation from a social and linguistic perspective. The main
focus of the book is on the second-language varieties of English that have
developed in the former British colonies of East and West Africa, the Caribbean,
South and South-East Asia. The book provides a historical overview of the common
circumstances that gave rise to these varieties, and a detailed account of their
recurrent similarities in structure, patterns of usage, vocabulary and accents.
Also discussed are debates about language in education, the rise of English in
China and Western Europe, and other current developments in a world of global
travel and migration.
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Public Transport Planning and Management in Developing Countries Ashish Verma
2014-12-17 Developing Countries Have Different Transportation Issues and
Requirements Than Developed Countries An efficient transportation system is
critical for a country’s development. Yet cities in developing countries are
typically characterized by high-density urban areas and poor public transport, as
well as lack of proper roads, parking facilities, road user discipline, and
control of land use, resulting in pollution, congestion, accidents, and a host of
other transportation problems. Public Transport Planning and Management in
Developing Countries examines the status of urban transport in India and other
developing countries. It explains the principles of public transport planning and
management that are relevant and suitable for developing countries, addresses
current transportation system inefficiencies, explores the relationship between
mobility and accessibility, and analyzes the results for future use. Considers
Socioeconomic and Demographic Characteristics It’s projected that by 2030,
developing nations will have more vehicles than developed nations, and automated
guided transit (AGT) and other transport systems will soon be available in India.
This text compares five cities using specific indicators—urbanization, population
growth, vehicle ownership, and usage. It determines demographic and economic
changes in India, and examines how these changes have impacted transportation
demand and supply, transport policy and regulations, and aspects of economics and
finance related to public transport. The authors emphasize preserving and
improving existing modes, efficient use of the public transport management
infrastructure, implementing proper planning measures, and encouraging a shift
towards sustainable modes. They also discuss sustainability in terms of
environment, energy, economic, and land use perspectives and consider the trends
of motorization, vehicle growth, modal share, effects on mobility and environment,
and transport energy consumption and emissions. Public Transport Planning and
Management in Developing Countries addresses the growing resource needs and
economics of public transport in developing countries, explains various aspects of
public transport planning and management, and provides readers with a basic
understanding of both urban and rural public transport planning and management in
developing countries.
Iran's Language Planning Confronting English Abbreviations Fatemeh Akbari 2020
This book addresses one of the most crucial and common questions confronting
planners of languages other than English, that is, how the impacts of global
languages on local languages should be dealt with: internationalization or local
language promotion? This empirical study examines the implementation of Iran's
governmental language and terminology policy to accelerate rarely used
abbreviation methods in Persian in order to preserve the language from the
extensiveness of borrowed English abbreviated forms. This book provides an indepth analysis of relevant linguistic theories as well as the structure and social
context of the Persian language itself, rather than relying on personal opinions
or beliefs either in favour of or against abbreviation. The text appeals to
politicians, language planners, terminologists, lecturers, authors and translators
of scientific works, especially those who are speakers of languages other than
English and seek to promote their local languages. This book is particularly
relevant to linguistics students (both undergraduate and graduate students) and
language teachers and researchers in the broader areas of language education and
curriculum design.
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Computational Organization Theory Kathleen M. Carley 2014-03-05 This volume
represents an advance in our understanding of how to represent and reason about
organizational phenomena. Although organizational theorists have long grappled
with the complexities of adaptive agents, ecological systems, and non-linear
relations among the basic elements of organizational design, they have not, until
recently, had the tools to grapple with these complex relationships. Recent
advances in logic, symbolic programming, network analysis, and computer technology
have made possible a series of tools that can be used to understand the
complexities of organizational behavior. New computational techniques make it
possible to develop and test more realistic models of organizational behavior.
This volume offers examples of this new breed of models, and provides insight into
how these advances and techniques can be used to extend our theoretical
understanding of organizations. Authored by leading researchers in the area of
computational organization theory, the various chapters demonstrate the value of
computational analysis for organizational theory and advance our understanding of
the relationship between organizational design and performance. This book contains
both theoretical and methodological contributions that enable organizational
theorists to use computational and mathematical techniques to systematically
address the complex relationships that underlie organizational life. It also
presents new -- or sometimes, renewed -- approaches on how to conduct
organizational research from multiple formal perspectives including: simulation,
numerical analysis, symbolic logic, mathematical modeling, and graph theory.
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Flight Test System Identification Roger Larsson 2019-05-15 With the demand for
more advanced fighter aircraft, relying on unstable flight mechanical
characteristics to gain flight performance, more focus has been put on model-based
system engineering to help with the design work. The flight control system design
is one important part that relies on this modeling. Therefore, it has become more
important to develop flight mechanical models that are highly accurate in the
whole flight envelope. For today’s modern fighter aircraft, the basic flight

A Tale of Two Vampires Katie Macalister 2012-09-04 Time isn’t always on a
vampire’s side.... Iolanthe Tennyson has had a very bad year—due in part to the
very bad men in her life. So she’s accepted her cousin’s invitation to spend the
summer in Austria to indulge her photography hobby. Rumors of a haunted forest
there draw Iolanthe into the dark woods—and into the eighteenth century.... Nikola
Czerny is a cursed man, forced by his half brothers to live forever as a Dark One.
But his miserable existence takes an intriguing turn when a strange, babbling
woman is thrown in his path. Iolanthe claims to know Nikola’s daughter—three
hundred years in the future. She also knows what fate—in the form of his murderous
half brothers—has in store for him. If only she knew the consequences of changing
the past to save one good, impossibly sexy vampire...
Action Learning Y. Boshyk 2010-02-10 The first of a two volume set that fully
explore the roots of action learning and the legacy of its principal pioneer, Reg
Revans. Rather than prescribe one approach to action learning, it shows
alternative approaches to fit different contexts, including classic action
learning, action reflection learning and business driven action learning.
National Union Catalog 1973 Includes entries for maps and atlases.
Strategic Human Resource Development Jim Grieves 2003-02-18 By challenging the
reactive, prescriptive and formulaic theories of late 20th century change
management, Strategic Human Resource Development seeks to draw the boundaries for
a new discipline that views change as an internal and proactive approach to
organizations.
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The Grace Walk Experience Steve McVey 2008-03-01 For years, Steve McVey's Grace
Walk (more than 200,000 copies sold) has inspired Christians to leave behind a
performance and fear-based faith to embrace a faith lived in abundance and grace.
Now The Grace Walk Experience workbook helps readers move that message of hope
from their heads to their hearts as they explore eight truths that have changed
lives worldwide daily, interactive studies that reveal grace as much more than a
doctrine ways to quit "doing" for God so that He can live through them
illustrations of the wonder and miracle of faith as God intended God's Word,
salvation, and evangelism with new perspective This excellent tool for church
classes, small group discussion, and individual study will lead believers to
understand their identity in Christ, let go of legalism, and make room for the
overflowing love, mercy, and purpose of life lived wholly in God's grace.
Notebook OriginalqS Notebook 2019-11-24 College Ruled Color Paperback. Size: 6
inches x 9 inches. 55 sheets (110 pages for writing). The Original Image Was
Created As A Scra. 157451388991
Whitaker's Cumulative Book List 1966
Trauma Biomechanics Kai-Uwe Schmitt 2013-04-09 The 2004 World Health Day is
dedicated to the theme of road safety by the World Health Organization (WHO) due
mostly to the enormous socio economic costs attributed to trafik accidents. More
than 140,000 people are injured, 3,000 killed, and 15,000 disabled for life
everyday on the world's roads. The field of trauma biomechanics, or injury
biomechanics, uses the principles of mechanics to study the response and tolerance
level of biological tissues under extreme loading conditions. Through an
understanding of mechanical factors that influence the function and structure of
human tissues, countermeasures can be developed to alleviate or even eliminate
such injuries. This book, Trauma-Biomechanics, surveys a wide variety of topics in
injury biomechanics including anatomy, injury c1assification, injury mechanism,
and injury criteria. It is the first collection I am aware of that lists regional
injury reference values, or injury criterion, either currently in use or proposed
by both U. S. and European communities. Although the book is meant to be an
introduction for medical doctors and engineers who are beginners in the field of
injury biomechanics, sufficient references are provided for those who wish to
conduct further research, and even established researchers will find it useful as
a reference for finding the biomechanical background of each proposed injury
mechanism and injury criterion.
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Driver Distraction and Inattention John D. Lee 2017-07-12 It is estimated that, in
the United States, around 20 percent of all Police-reported road crashes involve
driver distraction as a contributing factor. This figure increases if other forms
of inattention are considered. Evidence (reviewed in this volume) suggests that
the situation is similar in other countries and that driver distraction and
inattention are even more dangerous as contributing factors in crashes than drug
and alcohol intoxication. Having a solid evidence-base from which to develop
injury countermeasures is a cornerstone of road-safety management. This book adds
to the accumulating evidence-base on driver distraction and inattention. With 24
chapters by 52 authors from more than 10 countries, it provides important new
perspectives on the definition and meaning of driver distraction and inattention,
the mechanisms that characterize them, the measurement of their effects,
strategies for mitigating their effects, and recommendations for further research.
The goal of this book is to inspire further research and countermeasure
development to prevent and mitigate the potentially adverse effects of driver
distraction and driver inattention, and, in doing so, to save lives.
Corvette, 1966-1982 Motorbooks 1986-12-26 For the owner or professional mechanic.
Complete information for performing all required sevice operations and overhauls.
Covers all components. Engine sizes 327, 350, 427 and 454.
Managerial Accounting Ronald W. Hilton 1999-01-01
The Marine Electrical and Electronics Bible John C. Payne 1998 More and more
sailors and powerboaters are buying and relying on electronic and electric devices
aboard their boats, but few are aware of proper installation procedures or how to
safely troubleshoot these devices if they go on the blink.
Cruising World 2007-09
Digital Economy Report 2019 United Nations Publications 2019-10-18 The Digital
Economy Report 2019 on "Value creation and capture: Implications for developing
countries" takes stock of recent trends in the global digital landscape and
discusses the development and policy implications of data and digital platforms. A
key feature of the evolving digital economy is the increasing role of digital data
as an economic resource, together with digital platforms as new influential
actors, with capacity to collect, process, analyze and monetize data. The report
considers policy options for countries to help ensure that they capture a fair
part of the value created in the digital economy for inclusive development. Key
issues include the market impact of emerging technologies and digital platforms,
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by the authors’ experience with large sections of students. This book uses natural
language expressions instead of the traditional shortened words of the programming
world. This book has been written with the goal to provide students with a
textbook that can be easily understood and to make a connection between what
students are learning and how they may apply that knowledge. Features of this book
This book does not assume any previous programming experience, although of course,
any exposure to other programming languages is useful This book introduces all of
the key concepts of Python programming language with helpful illustrations
Programming examples are presented in a clear and consistent manner Each line of
code is numbered and explained in detail Use of f-strings throughout the book
Hundreds of real-world examples are included and they come from fields such as
entertainment, sports, music and environmental studies Students can periodically
check their progress with in-chapter quizzes that appear in all chapters
Revolution of the Right to Education A. Reis Monteiro 2021-07-19 In Revolution of
the Right to Education, A. Reis Monteiro offers an interdisciplinary and topical
introduction to the International Education Law, broadly defined, striving to
explain why the normative integrity of the right to education carries far-reaching
revolutionary significance.
The Bookman's Glossary John Allan Holden 1925
Cervical Laminoplasty K. Nakamura 2012-12-06 Cervical laminoplasty for the
treatment of ossification of the posterior longitudinal ligament was developed and
refined in Japan during the 1970s. Since that time, various cervical laminoplasty
techniques have been further analyzed and modified, and have proven to be
clinically successful. Until now cervical laminoplasty has been practiced
primarily in Japan, and surgeons outside Japan had only limited access to the
detailed English literature needed to make full use of the procedures. This book
fills that gap in English information and provides a detailed, up-to-date guide to
performing safe and effective cervical laminoplasty. Drawing on the latest
knowledge from Japan, the book covers the history of cervical laminoplasty,
surgical anatomy, basic procedures, modified procedures, possible complications,
and perspectives on the future of expansive laminoplasty. This volume by leaders
in the field is an excellent guide for all surgeons interested in laminoplasty.
Diagnosing and Changing Organizational Culture Kim S. Cameron 2011-01-07
Diagnosing and Changing Organizational Culture provides a framework, a sensemaking tool, a set of systematic steps, and a methodology for helping managers and
their organizations carefully analyze and alter their fundamental culture.
Authors, Cameron and Quinn focus on the methods and mechanisms that are available
to help managers and change agents transform the most fundamental elements of
their organizations. The authors also provide instruments to help individuals
guide the change process at the most basic level—culture. Diagnosing and Changing
Organizational Culture offers a systematic strategy for internal or external
change agents to facilitate foundational change that in turn makes it possible to
support and supplement other kinds of change initiatives.
Road & Track 1994
Who's Who in Plastics Polymers James P. Harrington 2000-05-09 This is the first
edition of a unique new plastics industry resource: Who's Who in Plastics &
Polymers. It is the only biographical directory of its kind and includes contact,
affiliation and background information on more than 3300 individuals who are
active leaders in this industry and related organizations. The biographical
directory is i
Customer Care Excellence Sarah Cook 2010-11-03 Customer loyalty is essential to
the long term financial success of your business, but with more choice then ever
before, customers today have high expectations of the products and services they
use. To continue to meet - and even to exceed - these high expectations, you need
a top notch customer services system in place, and Customer Care Excellence will
enable you to achieve just that. In clear, practical language, this book takes you
through how you can develop and sustain a customer-service focus within your
company. Emphasizing both strategic and practical aspects of customer care,
Customer Care Excellence explains how gaining customer commitment and motivating
employees to deliver an excellent service at all your company's touch points can
ensure successful results and satisfied customers. This fully revised and updated
edition includes new material examining the impact of social networking on
customer behaviour and the emotional connection customers have with the brand,
explaining how you can create a memorable customer experience. Author Sarah Cook
takes you through the practical steps necessary to create a culture of customer
focus and, crucially, shows how employee engagement leads to customer engagement.
The Gun Seller Hugh Laurie 2009-09-01 “A skillful mix of Bertie Wooster and James
Bond . . . A thoroughgoing pleasure from beginning to end” (Booklist). From the
multitalented British actor, beloved for his roles on Blackadder, Jeeves and
Wooster, and House, this is a spot-on spy spoof about hapless ex-soldier Thomas
Lang, who is drawn unwittingly and unwillingly into the center of a dangerous plot
of international terrorists, arms dealing, high-tech weapons, and CIA spooks.
“There is mystery, intrigue, sex, and violence, all of which Lang tosses off with
sarcastic wit and remarkable poise. Laurie’s humor hits home. Although the subject
is serious, even plausible, much of this comedy-thriller is laugh-out-loud funny.”
—Library Journal “Suspenseful, hilarious, witty, surprising, ridiculous, and
pretty wonderful . . . A delightful novel.” —The Washington Post Book World

mechanical characteristics change between linear and nonlinear as well as stable
and unstable as an effect of the desired capability of advanced maneuvering at
subsonic, transonic and supersonic speeds. This thesis combines the subject of
system identification, which is the art of building mathematical models of
dynamical systems based on measurements, with aeronautical engineering in order to
find methods for identifying flight mechanical characteristics. Here, some
challenging aeronautical identification problems, estimating model parameters from
flight-testing, are treated. Two aspects are considered. The first is online
identification during flight-testing with the intent to aid the engineers in the
analysis process when looking at the flight mechanical characteristics. This will
also ensure that enough information is available in the resulting test data for
post-flight analysis. Here, a frequency domain method is used. An existing method
has been developed further by including an Instrumental Variable approach to take
care of noisy data including atmospheric turbulence and by a sensor-fusion step to
handle varying excitation during an experiment. The method treats linear systems
that can be both stable and unstable working under feedback control. An experiment
has been performed on a radio-controlled demonstrator aircraft. For this,
multisine input signals have been designed and the results show that it is
possible to perform more time-efficient flight-testing compared with standard
input signals. The other aspect is post-flight identification of nonlinear
characteristics. Here the properties of a parameterized observer approach, using a
prediction-error method, are investigated. This approach is compared with four
other methods for some test cases. It is shown that this parameterized observer
approach is the most robust one with respect to noise disturbances and initial
offsets. Another attractive property is that no user parameters have to be tuned
by the engineers in order to get the best performance. All methods in this thesis
have been validated on simulated data where the system is known, and have also
been tested on real flight test data. Both of the investigated approaches show
promising results.
Radio Frequency and Microwave Electronics Illustrated Matthew M. Radmanesh 2001
Foreword by Dr. Asad Madni, C. Eng., Fellow IEEE, Fellow IEE Learn the
fundamentals of RF and microwave electronics visually, using many thoroughly
tested, practical examples RF and microwave technology are essential throughout
industry and to a world of new applications-in wireless communications, in Direct
Broadcast TV, in Global Positioning System (GPS), in healthcare, medical and many
other sciences. Whether you're seeking to strengthen your skills or enter the
field for the first time, Radio Frequency and Microwave Electronics Illustrated is
the fastest way to master every key measurement, electronic, and design principle
you need to be effective. Dr. Matthew Radmanesh uses easy mathematics and a highly
graphical approach with scores of examples to bring about a total comprehension of
the subject. Along the way, he clearly introduces everything from wave propagation
to impedance matching in transmission line circuits, microwave linear amplifiers
to hard-core nonlinear active circuit design in Microwave Integrated Circuits
(MICs). Coverage includes: A scientific framework for learning RF and microwaves
easily and effectively Fundamental RF and microwave concepts and their
applications The characterization of two-port networks at RF and microwaves using
S-parameters Use of the Smith Chart to simplify analysis of complex design
problems Key design considerations for microwave amplifiers: stability, gain, and
noise Workable considerations in the design of practical active circuits:
amplifiers, oscillators, frequency converters, control circuits RF and Microwave
Integrated Circuits (MICs) Novel use of "live math" in circuit analysis and design
Dr. Radmanesh has drawn upon his many years of practical experience in the
microwave industry and educational arena to introduce an exceptionally wide range
of practical concepts and design methodology and techniques in the most
comprehensible fashion. Applications include small-signal, narrow-band, low noise,
broadband and multistage transistor amplifiers; large signal/high power
amplifiers; microwave transistor oscillators, negative-resistance circuits,
microwave mixers, rectifiers and detectors, switches, phase shifters and
attenuators. The book is intended to provide a workable knowledge and intuitive
understanding of RF and microwave electronic circuit design. Radio Frequency and
Microwave Electronics Illustrated includes a comprehensive glossary, plus
appendices covering key symbols, physical constants, mathematical
identities/formulas, classical laws of electricity and magnetism, Computer-AidedDesign (CAD) examples and more. About the Web Site The accompanying web site has
an "E-Book" containing actual design examples and methodology from the text, in
Microsoft Excel environment, where files can easily be manipulated with fresh data
for a new design.
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Introduction to Python Programming Gowrishankar S 2018-12-07 Introduction to
Python Programming is written for students who are beginners in the field of
computer programming. This book presents an intuitive approach to the concepts of
Python Programming for students. This book differs from traditional texts not only
in its philosophy but also in its overall focus, level of activities, development
of topics, and attention to programming details. The contents of the book are
chosen with utmost care after analyzing the syllabus for Python course prescribed
by various top universities in USA, Europe, and Asia. Since the prerequisite knowhow varies significantly from student to student, the book’s overall overture
addresses the challenges of teaching and learning of students which is fine-tuned
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